

Meric S. Gertler, CM, FRSC, FBA, FAcSS

President

July 25, 2019

Ms Julia Smeed Secretary, Council on Student Services

Dear Ms Smeed:

Pursuant to the Memorandum of Agreement between the University of Toronto, the Students' Administrative Council, the Graduate Students' Union and the Association of Part-Time Undergraduate Students for a Long-Term Protocol on the Increase or Introduction of Compulsory Non-tuition Related Fees, for the 2019 – 2020 academic year, I hereby appoint **Meredith Strong, Director, Office of the Vice-Provost, Students and Student Policy Advisor** as the Presidential delegate to the Council on Student Services (COSS), and the following as Presidential appointees:

David Newman, Executive Director, Student Experience
Beth Ali, Executive Director, Athletics & Physical Activity
Heather Kelly, Executive Director, Student Life Programs & Services
John Monahan, Warden, Hart House
Mark Overton, Dean of Student Affairs and Assistant Principal, Student Services, UTM
Desmond Pouyat, Dean of Student Affairs, UTSC

Best wishes for a productive term as COSS Chair.

Sincerely,

Meric S. Gertler President

Muic Suttle

cc Beth Ali

Heather Kelly John Monahan David Newman Mark Overton Desmond Pouyat Meredith Strong